
 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
Thank you for being a part of the Middlebury Academy family. We know this school year has brought many 
surprises and challenges for our families and scholars. Through it all, we have had a great transition back to 
school and we look forward to greater things to come.  
 
We announced today that Ms. Woods-Wallace, our Principal, is leaving Middlebury to pursue other 
opportunities. We thank her for her commitment to our schools, our teachers and our scholars. We wish her all 
the best in her future endeavors. I will pick up the baton in her absence and continue to lead the Middlebury 
Academy family in collaboration with our incredible staff and our PLA instructional specialist. I have attached 
my bio and contact information for you. While we work to fill Ms. Woods-Wallace’s shoes, please do not 
hesitate to reach out to me if you need anything at all.  
 
My goal will be to continue to work closely with scholars and teachers so that our school and scholars don’t 
miss a beat. Good instruction will continue. We will continue to make our school a safe and loving place four 
our scholars; and we look forward to getting to know you individually to continue to meet your needs as well as 
the needs of our scholars.  
 
To support this transition, we will host two virtual meetings for parents.  

• Virtual Meeting #1 will be held Wednesday, May 5, 2021 at 10:00 AM est.  
• Virtual Meeting #2 will be held Thursday, May 6, 2021 at 5:00 PM est.  

If you have any questions or concerns or if you’d just like to check-in and chat, please do not hesitate to reach 
out to me. You can also click here to set up some one-on-one time with me.  
 
At Phalen Leadership Academies we strive to stay true to our core value of putting Children First. We look 
forward to continuing to serve our families, giving our scholars the best in education. If you have any questions, 
please don’t hesitate to reach out to me at ccornelius@phalenacademies.org. You can also call our main office 
at 330.752.2766. Otherwise, I hope to see you at our parent meetings as well as during scholar drop-off.  
 
Highest Regard,  
 
CaLeathiea Cornelius  
PLA/Middlebury Academy Regional Director 
 
 

https://calendly.com/ccornelius-2/middlebury-parent-chat
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